STATE SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF
OLATHE, KANSAS

SuPerintcn(lcnt,s ()“we

Professor F. C. Allen
Department of Physical Education

Kensas University
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Professor Allen:

Mr, Stookey, the State Architect, tells me that there

are blue prints, probably evailable from your department, of
concrete tennis courts that were recently built at the
University. I am wondering if I could borrow these prints
long enough to get the specifications for building courts

here at the School for the Deaf. I will return them promptly.

Yours sincersly,
&

et

He M. Quigley, Superintendent




